
 

 

 

Dear Neighbors.  

The above picture is of the new Carefree 60 HOA Board. Left to right: Jim Temme, Vice 

President; Kirsten Krause, member-at-large; John Kriekard, President; Sue Hutchins, 

Treasurer; Phil Chmiel, Secretary. 

We look forward to continuing the excellent work of the previous Boards by keeping our 

community safe, well-maintained and efficiently run. I would like to thank departing 

Board members Chuck Krause and Wally Joachim for their past service. I also want to 

thank Chuck and Mike Scheffer for the great job installing the lights on the mailbox. 

What a great difference the lights make! Thanks to the Landscape committee for 

pushing the idea forward. 

If you would like to serve on the Architecture Committee, the Landscape Committee or 

the Social Committee let me know and I will connect you to the appropriate chair 

person. Our next Board meeting will be virtual on May 13. 

Be safe, 

John Kriekard 


